
 

 

Daily Announcements 
Tuesday, December 13, 2016 

 

Applications for the Police Athletic League (PAL) Basketball League are now available at the reception area.  Deadline for 

signup is Dec 15. 

Final Study Night will be held Monday, December 19th from 6pm to 9pm in the student cafeteria.  Sign up at the main 

reception desk today! Pizza will be served.  

There will be meeting for all girls interested in trying out for softball this spring on Wednesday, December 14 during club 

period in the commons area outside of the student cafeteria. 

There will be an informational meeting about intramural basketball for both boys and girls during club schedule 

on Wednesday, December 14th in Room C422.  Information about getting your team signed up will be provided at the 

meeting.  Only ONE representative from each team needs to attend.  If you can not attend, please see Mr. Hensyel for more 

information.  

Finals opt out forms for Blue and Blue Select Renaissance cardholders are available in the Guidance Office Friday (December 

9) through Wednesday (December 14).  They are due back to the guidance office with a parent signature AND teacher 

signature by Thursday, December 15 at 3:00 pm.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. Lake in E346. 

There will be a signup meeting for all boys interested in trying out for baseball on Wednesday during club time.  The 

meeting will be upstairs in Gym A by the batting cages.  

Seniors: If you are applying through Common Application with a January deadline, you need to submit your teacher and/or 

counselor recommendation by the end of the week. Teachers and counselors will not be available to complete these requests 

over the winter break.   

Attention Art Club Members! Please, turn in Art Club t-shirt designs to Mrs. St. John by Friday, December 16 at 3pm. The 

student who designs the chosen design will receive a free Art Club t-shirt. 

Computer Club will be meeting after school Friday from 3:00-4:00 in room G2520. 

Hey, have you heard? The library's hosting a poetry slam. Tomorrow at lunch, don't be absurd. Visit the library during your 

lunch, bam.  

Attention all Renaissance card holders - join us for our end of the Semester Celebration on Thursday, December 15 in front 

of the auditorium during your regular lunch.  You must go eat lunch first before coming to get your ice cream.  Don't forget to 

bring your Renaissance card and picture ID!  

WRHS Bank will closed starting Monday, December 19th till after holiday break.  Please do all your banking by this Friday, 

December 16th!  

 

 

 

Tuesday, Dec. 13-Advisory Activity Date 

 NHS Meeting, Auditorium - 7:30 - 8:00 am 

 Holiday Bands Concert, Auditorium - 7:00 - 9:00 

pm 

 Wednesday, Dec. 14-CLUB DATE 

 StuCo Meeting, Auditorium - 7:30 - 8:00 am 

 Marching Band Frostbite Festival, Bowen-Glaze Stadium - 

8:00 - 9:00 am 


